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Queensland Parliamentary Community And Services Committee.
To the Parliamentary Community.
I am writing to inform you that I DO NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill until October 31st 2022.
As there is no relevant reason to extend this Bill.
Firstly there has been an Exaggeration of Covid 19 death numbers. A person dying with a positive covid 19 test
is counted in the statistics, with no requirement for autopsies.
Statistics show that most deaths occur in people with chronic pre-existing conditions. These are people who
would be just as likely to die from influenza.
With the highly negative impact critical workplace shortages are having on schools, early learning centres,
hospitals, ambulance and businesses it is time to remove the Emergency powers and mandates.
Vaccination rates are high and the Omicron variant is mild for most.
There can be no further justification for deprivation of human rights, and freedom to refuse medical treatment,
that has not been proven safe.
Covid 19 vaccinations are experimental and involve risk and since there is no guarantee of the long term safety,
individuals should be free to choose without suffering harsh penalties.
Regards,
Julie Murphy,
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